DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

AIR FORCE RECRUITING SERVICE (AETC)
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This is in reference to our appointment we had last week. [ am sorry to say that at this
time you are disqualified for the Air Force due to your current DUI charges. [ may be
able to work getting you qualified if you were unconditionally released from your
charges. If that is done you will be eligible for a Commanders waiver to enter into
Military service. There are no guarantees the Commander will approve your waiver if
and when you are released from your pending court case. Please be advised that I can
only work on getting you in the Air Force if you are unconditionally released from any
informal/formal charges. I will like to end with saying I believe you deserve a second
chance and [ believe in you. I'm willing to work with you and get the ball rolling if there
is a chance to get you in. I truly believe you will be an exceptional asset to our great
team. Please keep in touch and let me know how things are going for you.

- Sincerely,
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